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September 15, 2015

Ms. Debra A. Howland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: JR 15-124, Investigation into Potential Approaches to Ameliorate Adverse Wholesale
Electricity Market Conditions in New Hampshire — Staff Report

Dear Ms. Howland:

As ordered by the Commission in its Order of Notice issued on April 17, 2015, Staff
hereby files its Report regarding the above-captioned Investigation for the Commission’s
consideration. Also, Staff hereby requests that the Commission grant leave for all interested
persons to file written comments regarding Staff’s report directly with the Commission by
October 15, 2015, and that the Commission memorialize such granting of leave to file comments
by secretarial letter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Alexander F. Speidel

Alexander F, Speidel
Staff Attorney

cc: Service List
JR 15-124 Stakeholders (via E-Mail)
Attachments (Staff Report)


